
SCHEDULE OF ACTIVITIES IN CONNECTION WITH THE SELECTION OF THE  
DEAN FOR THE UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES SCHOOL OF STATISTICS 

 

As part of the ongoing selection of the next dean of the School of Statistics, the search committee has 

scheduled the following activities: 

1. August 7 (Wednesday) - Deadline for submission of nominations 

 

2. August 15 (Thursday),   - Public Forum: Presentation of accomplishments of outgoing dean, Prof. 

Claire Dennis S. Mapa and presentation of vision and plans of nominees.  

Time: 9:00 a.m.-12:00 noon 
Venue:  Lecuture Hall 1, School of Statistics 
 

3. August 27 (Tuesday) 

 

a. 9:00 a.m.- 12 noon: interview of stakeholders  at the School of Statistics.  

Venue: Meeting Room, Faculty and Alumni Lounge, School of Statistics 

 

b. 1:00 p.m.- 3:00 p.m.: interview of nominees 

 

A sign-up sheet for the stakeholder consultation will be passed around on August 15. Interested 

parties can also request an interview slot on the aforementioned date and time by sending the 

search committee an email addressed to the search committee chair, Prof. Grace T. Cruz :  

gtcruz@up.edu.ph. The search committee also welcomes any information that is deemed  

relevant to the search process including an expression of support for or objection to any of the 

candidates. 

 

 

 

             Grace T. Cruz, Ph.D. 
             Search Committee Chair 

mailto:gtcruz@up.edu.ph

